
 
 

Cookie is a very friendly and playful poodle. Cookie came to our family when he was around 4 month 

old, he was so little and cute. Cookie loves going outside and playing is the yard with his toys (and the 

kids’ toys). We are a family of six mom, dad, three toddlers and Cookie. One day I came home to find 

that cookie was limping. I took him to the veterinarian and they said to wait couple of weeks that it 

could be just a muscle. After three weeks of limping he got x-ray done and we were informed the bad 

news that he was in need of surgery. They told us that it would be about two thousand dollars. We do 

not have that kind of money, we were devastated and desperate. I was even willing to give him up as 

long as he was taken care of. Thank God I found the Paws 4 A Cure website and we were blessed to 

have Cookie surgery done and he is now recovering. We thank you Paws 4 A Cure for all for all your 

help and support. Some day we hope to be able to support the cause with you.  ~Milangela Martinez 


